
  

  

             

             

           

 

 

 

Riley Avenue 
Request for Information Questions and Answers 

 

April 1st, 2021 

 

 

1. Will the City allow the contractor to shut down the water line for tie in at the intersection of 

Riley Ave and Margaret Street or do we need to provide a wet tap and a line stop? There will be 

a scheduled shutdown of the water line for the tie in. 

2. Can the contractor close the road down to local traffic only during the work day? Yes, traffic may 

be reduced to local traffic only during the work day. 

3. What is the depth of the existing 8" Cast Iron water main that we are tying into on either 

side...do you happen to know depths?  No more than 6', I assume. The top of the water valves at 

each end of the project measure between 4’ and 5’ from finished grade, therefore we can 

assume that the mains at the town ends of the project are between 5’ and 6’ deep. 
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